
Kellyville Public School 
A tradition of excellence and opportunity 

25th February, 2020

Grandparents’ Day 

Dear Parents and Grandparents, 

On Thursday, 19th March, 2020 we will be celebrating Grandparents’ Day at Kellyville 
Public School. This day provides us with the opportunity to recognise and thank grandparents 
for the extremely important role they play in the lives of their grandchildren.

We would like to extend an invitation for grandparents (or a very special delegate) to attend our 
school for a  special assembly, morning tea and open classrooms. Due to seating and catering 
limitations we request that grandparents, or a special delegate only attend the events. The 
assembly will commence at 10.00am in the school hall and will be followed by a delicious morning 
tea.  Open classrooms will begin at 11.45am and continue until lunchtime at 1.00pm. 

At lunchtime, grandparents are invited to bring along a picnic lunch or purchase a sausage sizzle 
and water package from the canteen to share and enjoy with their grandchild/children. The cost 
of the sausage sizzle and water package will be $4.00 per adult/child and payment will be in cash 
at the time of purchase.  A vegetarian option will be available on the day. Our lunch period will finish 
at approximately 2.00pm. The canteen will not be open for individual student lunches on the day, 
however, students may purchase a sausage sizzle package if they wish. 

For catering purposes, it is essential that the Grandparents’ Day Letter of Intention is 
completed and returned to the canteen on or before Friday, 13th March.

Mrs Walker, Mrs Hocking, Mr Bowman and the staff and students at Kellyville Public School, look 
forward to your attendance on this very special day.

Yours sincerely, 

Petra Hocking & Joal Bowman 
Deputy Principals

Jenny Walker 
Principal 

Please detach and return this slip to your child’s teacher or to the front office, no later than 
Friday, 13th March, 2020 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
Grandparents’ Day Letter of Intention

School Family Name ___________________Number of family students attending KPS _________

Number of Grandparents or special delegates intending to attend the Grandparents’ Day Assembly, 
Morning Tea & Open Classrooms on Thursday, 19th March, 2020.   _____________

Number of Sausage Sizzle and water packages intending to be purchased on the day @ $4.00 per 
package ____________________. 

Note that this is an intent to purchase only, not an order. Purchases will be with cash only on the day.

Remember that due to seating and catering limitations we are sadly unable to  accommodate 
parents as well as grandparents. We would, however, appreciate parents  offering to assist in 
the canteen or the library (for the Book Fair) on the day.  If you would like to assist in the 
canteen please advise Samantha Baddock or Wendy Quinlan in advance and for the library, 
Mrs Kimble or Mrs Tun.
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